Form: Request to Speak to Committee of Council Submitted on Sunday, March 5, 2017 - 6:29pm

==Committee Requested==

Committee: General Issues Committee

==Requestor Information==

Name of Individual: Dr. Paul O'Byrne, Dean and Vice-

President, Faculty of Health Sciences

Name of Organization: McMaster University

**Contact Number**: 289-237-1490

Email Address: scheewac@mcmaster.ca

## **Mailing Address:**

c/o Aaron Scheewe CNH 111 1280 Main Street West Hamilton, Ontario L8S 4L9

Reason(s) for delegation request: Message and coordination sent by Aaron Scheewe, Manager of Public Affairs for McMaster University. Dr. Paul O'Byrne, along with his colleague Dr. DavidPrice, would like to speak to GIC on March 28th in regards to the proposed LRT stop at Bay Street and King West. They would be the McMaster University representatives from the David Braley Health Sciences Centre.

Will you be requesting funds from the City? No

Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No